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The submissions on this file and the Inspector’s report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 25th February 2020. 

 

The Board noted that the intake for the proposed inert landfill and construction and 

demolition waste recovery facility at Ballinclare, Kilbride, Co. Wicklow exceeded the 

relevant threshold set out in the Seventh Schedule of the Strategic Infrastructural 

Act, 2006, as amended. The Board decided in accordance with the Inspector’s 

recommendation that the development in question falls within the scope of section 

37A(2)(a) and (b) of the Planning and Development Act, 2000, as amended, and 

constitutes strategic infrastructure necessitating an application directly to the Board.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 26/02/2020 

 Maria FitzGerald   

 

 


